

Mr Anthony Dever Adever Construction Unit 7F Colomendy Industrial Estate Denbigh Denbighshire LL16 5TA

Date: 3 May 2018

Dear Mr Dever

Helen Taylor

Adran Adeiliadu Cymru Adeiladau'r Llywodraeth Tŷ Glas Llanishen Caerdydd CF14 5SH

Ffon: 020 3028 2260 Ffacs: 029 20263068 Helen.Taylor@hse.gov.uk

http://www.hse.gov.uk/

HM Principal Inspector of Health and Safety Mr Paul Harvey

Helen Taylor

Construction Division Wales Government Buildings Ty Glas Cardiff CF14 5SH

Tel: 020 3028 2260 Fax: 029 20263068 Helen.Taylor@hse.gov.uk

http://www.hse.gov.uk/

HM Principal Inspector of Health and Safety Mr Paul Harvey

NORTH WALES WORKING WELL TOGETHER GROUP

I am writing to thank Adever for the support given to the North Wales Working Well Together (WWT) group during 2017-18.

Last year the group delivered two Safety Health Awareness Days that were well received and provided Asbestos Awareness training to local contractors.

It is impossible to calculate just how many accidents and cases of ill health have been prevented by the work of WWT. However, when my team of Inspector's visit sites, they often meet workers who are better informed and are actively ensuring the health and safety of themselves, their colleague and ultimately their companies.

WWT is an excellent example of HSE and industry acting together to support micro and small construction businesses whilst also contributing to the aims of HelpGBWorkWell.

I would be grateful if you would accept my thanks for both your corporate and personal support.

Your singerely

Paul Harvey

HM Principal Inspector of Health and Safety

Construction Division